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Robin Class Newsletter Term 2 2024
(Monday 4th November - Friday 20th December)

Dear Parents/Carers,

| hope you and the children have had a restful half term and that you are all feeling refreshed. | am
very much looking forward to another busy term ahead and to the many joys and pleasures which

accompany the lead up to Christmas. | have listed the units of study from which the children will be
learning this term.

The Write Stuff

In Term 1, Robin Class were reading The Explorer by Katherine Rundell. This fantastic novel will be
the focus of our Write Stuff lessons this term. The children will be drawing from the knowledge and
experience they have all gained from reading this book in order to work on creating their own
fictional narrative.

Maths
During this term, we will be focusing on Fractions and the Multiplication & Division B units of work.

Science
This term, the children will be learning about Materials: Properties and Changes. As with Science
lessons throughout Term 1, the children can expect lots of practical learning within this unit.

Geography
Our first sequence of lessons in Geography for this academic year will be centred around the
Mountains unit of work.

PE

Our PE days in school will remain the same for Term 2.

Mondays: The children will be practising skills in Dodgeball with a variety game-based activities.
Thursdays: Gymnastics: We are lucky enough to have Laura Mac continue to teach the children in
PE on Thursdays this term.

Children will need their regular PE kit for both days alongside footwear suitable for our outside
spaces and for the hall when the weather dictates.

“Love each other as | have loved you” John 15:12
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Religions and Worldviews
The unit which we are learning about is entitled Christianity - God & Incarnation.

PSHE (Jigsaw)
During Jigsaw lessons this term, we will be Celebrating Difference.

Computing
Creating Media - Video Production - within this unit of lessons, the children will be planning,
recording, editing and evaluating video using our school iPads.

Art
Mrs Beale will be teaching the children in Art this term. They will be creating their own 3D art

installation.

French
Unit title: All About Ourselves.

Music
Our Guitar lessons will continue throughout this term as the children develop their skills even

further with the help of Mr Nosworthy.

If you do have any questions about the upcoming term then please do not hesitate to contact me
and | look forward to seeing you all soon at parents evening.

Best wishes,

Mr Smalley
Robin Class Teacher

Parents, for ease here is a Link to school website

Any queries or concerns, please catch me after school (except Fridays when Mrs Beale will be
dismissing the class) or email me via the school office.
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